
 
 

Macon-Bibb County Government 
Procurement Department 

City Hall 
700 Poplar Street, Suite 308 

Macon, Georgia 31201 
(478) 803-0550 

Fax (478) 751-7252 
 
 

       Laura Hardwick       
  Director of Procurement                   

June 23, 2025 
 

ADDENDUM # 1 
 

To: ALL PROSPECTIVE FIRMS 
 
Re: INVITATION FOR BIDS: 25-049-LH, Architectural Design Concept for Macon-Bibb County Law 

Enforcement Center 
 
The Invitation for Bids, referenced above, is modified as follows: 

 
1. We reviewed the recent RFQ/P posted for Architectural Design Services for Law Enforcement Center 

Expansion and have a quick question. If known, when is this project expected to go to bid for contractors 
and what is the expected start date for construction? 
 
Answer: We anticipate a timeline between 90-180 days.  
 

2. Regarding the RFQ/RFP 25-049-LH for Architectural Design for the Expansion of the Law Enforcement 
Center, has the County decided whether this is going to be an expansion of an existing facility, or a new 
build-to-suit for the County? 
 
Answer: The current plan is to build an expansion for the existing facility.  

 

 
 

Please incorporate this change into the Invitation for Bid and acknowledge receipt of this addendum on your bid form.  

 

Sincerely,      

Laura Hardwick           
 
 
 


	Macon-Bibb County Government
	Macon, Georgia 31201
	(478) 803-0550
	Fax (478) 751-7252

